
 

Mrs. Mamelo Moyo (Center Right), Bursar from Midlands State University Zimbabwe, 

paid a visit to UONAA Kenya Science Offices on Friday 15
th

 May for benchmarking 

purposes. She was received by Professor Robert O. Obudho, Vice-Chairperson UONAA, 

Mrs. Jane Mogaka, Ag. Director UONAA, and Mr. Mugwe Kamau, ICT officer UONAA. 

She was briefed on the activities and projects of the Association, with emphasis on income 

generating activities. 

She expressed her gratitude towards the Association on the cordial welcome accorded to her. She 

promised to implement what she learnt upon her return to Zimbabwe 



 


